
             

08th December 2024 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Students, 

As we come to the end of another school year, we look back with gratitude to our God 

for bringing us thus far without any scars or blemishes. Our children have grown. They 

have played, learned, fought, danced, swam, sang, created, competed, laughed and 

entertained everyone who came to witness their incredible performances in various 

events and programmes held throughout the year.  

We thank God for the gift of our 

children, our amazing teachers, 

our dedicated support staff and 

committed admin staff. We take 

this opportunity to thank our 

security personnel who have 

guarded our vulnerable children 

right through the year. We 

thank our nurses for being there 

right through the year to look 

after and care for our children. 

Thank you, dear Parents and Guardians, for being there for your children and taking 

care of their daily needs, their study and play. Thank you for taking the interest in all 

their activities in school.  

I wish you a very Happy and Blessed Christmas. May the Peace, Love, and Joy of 

Blessed Jesus reign in your hearts and homes. Please do remember and pray for our 

boys who will be appearing for their ICSE Board exams in Feb 2025. 

God bless each one of you.  

Br. Solomon Morris 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Those parents who have responded to the Google Form for the Soccer School Coaching 

Program, kindly come to school for the presentation on 9th December (tomorrow) at 

9.30 am. The meeting will be held in the school hall. Thank you. 

Have a wonderful Christmas season – a season to Love and Forgive those who wrong 

against us. Peace be with you all. 

 

And they shall beat their swords into ploughshares, and 

their spears into pruning hooks; nation shall not lift up 

sword against nation, neither shall they learn war anymore. 


